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Recycle your old refrigerator or 
freezer with Minnesota Power 
and get a $75 rebate. 

Cool for you and 
cool for the planet!

Limited time offer.



Our standard $50 rebate for refrigerator/freezer 
recycling grows to $75 between April 1 and May 31.

•	 Visit mnpower.com/RefrigeratorRecycling  
or call 866-552-6755 to schedule an appointment.

•	 We’ll pick up your refrigerator or freezer and make  
sure it’s properly recycled for FREE.

•	 You’ll receive a check for $75 in four to six weeks.

To participate, you must be a Minnesota Power residential customer. Unit must be collected 
by June 30, 2020, to qualify. For more eligibility requirements and information about buying 
an ENERGY STAR® refrigerator or freezer, visit mnpower.com/RefrigeratorRecycling.

Do the Earth a favor—recycling has
never been so easy or so rewarding!
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$75
Rebate!


